ad Wl T IR — U AT [
waTeey aFHEE R, e S uRaER
FET] WATHT, AT W&

ICMR - National Institute of Nut

Department of Health Research, Ministry of Health

NOTICE

The Walk-in-Interview for the Notification No. Advt.No.55/Projects/MAR/2022, dated

1.4.2022 for the posts of Project Technician-1Il (OBC-1), Project Data Operator (UR-1) Project

Multi Tasking Staff (OBC-1) which is scheduled to be held on 26" April, 2022 at 10.30 am has

been postponed to 27" April, 2022 at 10.30 am. All the concerned may please make a note of

this.
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